To be published on Friday May 17, Friday May 24, Friday May 31 and Friday June 7, 2013
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING:  

Notice is hereby given that Draper City will hold a public hearing before the City Council on June 18, 2013 to receive public comment on a request by Leesa Clark-Millerberg to have the City vacate 11.5 feet of the public right-of-way on 12200 South, and 11.5 feet of the public right-of-way on 900 East.  The approximate location is 12214 South 900 East.  The hearing will be held at Draper City Hall, 1020 East Pioneer Road, on June 18, 2013 at 7:00 p.m.  Inquiries may contact Dennis Workman at the Draper City offices, 576-6522.

Attest:

Tracy Norr, MMC
City Recorder






